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We have been actively recruiting support staff over the last few months to join our team at school and 
following interviews this week, are really pleased to be welcoming two new staff members to Leigh on 
Mendip. Miss Aimee Burroughs and Miss Lauren Crew both impressed us when we met them and they 
will be working mainly as teaching assistants in Key Stage 2 classes, as well as at lunchtimes. They will 
start with us in a couple of weeks and as always, I know the children, staff and parents will make them 
feel very welcome. 
 
We also have a new pupil with us this week who has moved into the village. Jaime has joined Starling 
Class in Year 3 and is already getting to know everyone in her class.  
 
We hope you found the ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions helpful this week and as always, encourage you to 
contact us by phone, email or in person, if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
For pupils in Year 6, it is that time of year when the secondary schools hold their Open Evenings. We will 
give you the dates in our newsletter, but would also encourage you to take up the opportunity to visit 
them during the school day as well so that you and your child can get a real feel of what the school is 
like.  
 
Mr Turull 
 
 

 

Useful Contacts 
Office - office@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 

SENCO - Gemma Smith - senco@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
Leadership - mball@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk  or gsmith@leighonmendip.mnsp.org.uk 
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News from the Classrooms 
 

 
This week in Robins we have been learning about ourselves, making new 
friends, recognising our names. We have also been looking at the differences 
and similarities between us. 
 

 
 

 
We have welcomed our new friends into the Kingfisher Class. The Reception 
children have settled very well and are having lots of fun! 
In year one, we have learnt about the lives of the children in the past and 
compared them with our lives in the present. We also explored how to stay safe 
online. 

 
 

 
In Starlings class we have been looking at observational drawing. We looked 
at some plants and began by drawing their basic shapes. We then added in 
the detail and careful thought about shading the darker parts. 
 
 

 
 

 
This week goldfinch class has been learning all about how to use description in 
their writing. They have produced some lovely pieces of work describing 
settings and have been planning to write a recount all about their holidays. 
Their mind maps are fabulous! 
 

 
 

Highlights in Swallows this week have been the hard work the class have put in 
on their writing and vocabulary work. Using the book 'The Arrival' as a stimulus, 
I have been very impressed with the variety of the pupils' vocabulary when 
finding synonyms and antonyms! In Science,  we looked at circuits where the 
children were pushing the limits of the tiny bulbs to their extremes with their 
series of batteries! Overall, a great first full week in Swallows! 
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